ASHILL VC PRIMARY SCHOOL

The Oaks, Ashill, Thetford, Norfolk, IP25 7AP Tel/Fax - 01760440403



Email: office@ashill.norfolk.sch.uk
Website: www.ashillschool.co.uk

Headteacher: Mr Dan Pickard

Dear Parents/Carers

Gardening Club - KS2

I would like to restart the Gardening Club for children in Hedgehog and Badger Class starting on Tuesday 16th September. Places will be limited to 10 and we will meet on a Tuesday after school until 4.15pm up until October half term. Then restarting after February half term.

We will be responsible for planning, planting and maintaining the raised beds in the Sensory Garden and the beds near to the Sensory Garden against the hedges. The Sensory Garden has been planted with many shrubs, but needs maintenance to continue to look nice. The other beds will have fruit, vegetables and salads. We will look at sowing and harvesting calendars to ensure we are planting the right things at the right time.

If they do decide to join, they will be expected to attend every week and undertake such duties as weeding and digging the garden plots. If it is raining, we will spend time indoors planning ahead and learning.

If your child has an interest in the outdoors and growing things, then please fill in the form below and return to school via the register boxes by **Monday 15**th **September**.

Thank you.

Mrs Grigg HLTA

CONSENT SLIP - GARDENING CLUB

Pupil Name:	in Hedgehog/Badger Class is given permission to take
part in the after school Gardening Club starting on Tuesday, 16th September.	
My child will *make their own v	way home/be collected from the club by
Signed:	Dated:









